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GENERAL MEETING - 2022 JOINT SESSION

Session Overview

The Joint Session, organized by the
SPE Denver section and the Colorado
School of Mines SPE Student chapter,
is our flagship event. This year, we are
honored to have Mr. Kamel Ben
Naceur, current SPE International
President and CEO at Nomadia
Energy Consulting as our keynote
speaker. The Joint session will be held
on 20th April 2022 from 5 pm to 9 pm
MDT at CSM Campus. A networking
session will also be hosted before and
after the keynote speech. Food will be
served.

Colorado School of Mines Campus
Friedhoff Hall, Green Center.
Parking on campus is free after 5 pm.
We recommend parking in Lots O, N, J or I.

Wednesday, April 20th, 2022
5:00 PM – 9:00 PM

Kamel Ben Naceur
2022 SPE International President.
CEO, Nomadia Energy Consulting.

Location

Date

Speaker

SPE Denver Section and Colorado School Mines SPE
Student Section

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION CLOSES 04/13 AT 1700

REGISTER NOW

Meet our Speakers
Kamel Ben Naceur is the 2022 SPE President. He previously
served as Technical Director for Management and Information
on the SPE Board of Directors. He is the President of Nomadia
Energy Consulting. He has more than 35 years of experience in
the oil and gas industry and, prior to taking the position with
ADNOC in 2017, was director of sustainable energy policies and
technologies with the International Energy Agency. Mr. Ben
Naceur held several positions at Schlumberger including vice
president of technology, chief economist, and vice president of
CO2 solutions and services. He is an author or coauthor of 15
books and more than 120 articles. Mr. Ben Naceur received
degrees from the Ecole Polytechnique in France and Ecole
Normale Superieure with an aggregation of mathematics.

https://denverspe.org/registration/e/379


SPE EVALUATIONS / ACQUISITIONS & DIVESTITURES (A&D)
STUDY GROUP

Study Group Overview

Fee acreage is an asset class unique to
the United States. Institutional interest
in Mineral and Royalties on fee acreage
has gained over the last 10 years as the
physical endowment in acreage has
been maximized on unconventional
resources. Many investors see it as one
of the safest ways to play the oil and gas
sector. This talk aims to bring
perspective on the topic of minerals
and royalties. What, why, and where are
the risks and the returns? How are
minerals different as an asset class?
What can and cannot be controlled in
the space?  These questions and more
are something we will discuss as we all
try to leave the study group a little more
educated about this unique asset class.

Hybrid Meeting:
Denver Earth Resources Library

730 17th Street B-1, Denver, CO 80202
Online

The link will be sent to registered emails

Tuesday, April 26th, 2022
12:00 PM – 1:00 PM

Joe Dumesnil
Managing Director and Partner, Overland Oil
and Gas.

Location

Date

Speaker

The Mineral Space – The Ultimate Physical Hedge in O&G

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION CLOSES 04/25 AT  1200

REGISTER NOW

Meet our Speaker

Joe Dumesnil serves as a Partner and Managing Director of Geosciences
and New Ventures for Overland Oil and Gas and as a Managing Member
of Orchid Petroleum Advisors, LLC (OPAL). Joe has 20 years in the
petroleum industry, nine with Halliburton Company in technology
implementation to achieve global economic success in wells.  Joe
screens and values investment opportunities for Overland and works to
optimize their portfolio.  Overland focuses on upstream asset classes
with an emphasis on minerals and royalties but regularly entertains
other options throughout the value chain in the broader energy sector. 
 Joe has an undergraduate B.A. in Geology from Denison University, an
M.Sc. in Mineral Economics from Colorado School of Mines, and an M.Sc.
in Petroleum Business Management from Institut Francais du Petrol. He
serves on the boards of the Energy Tech Hub, Society of Petroleum
Engineers, and the Mines Alumni Entrepreneurship and Innovation
Interest Group. Joe also holds accreditation as a Certified Petroleum
Geologist.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/spe-denver-evaluations-acquisitions-divestitures-ad-study-group-tickets-313148243827


COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

WATCH THIS SPACE FOR ADDITIONAL UPCOMING VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES IN THE DENVER AREA.

Lawrence Street Community Center
2222 Lawrence Street, Denver, CO 80205

Tuesday, April 19th, 2022,
6:15 AM – 8:30 AM

Location

Date

SPE Serves Breakfast at the Denver Rescue
Mission

Please get in touch with community outreach team member                             for more details!

Description
Please join SPE Denver in their support of the Denver Rescue Mission, a nonprofit organization
helping the poor and homeless populations of the Denver area at the Denver Rescue Mission.
More than 85% of the services of the Denver Rescue Mission are operated by volunteers, serving
people experiencing homelessness and poverty in our community since 1892. Please come and
bring friends or family. Volunteers must be vaccinated.

Nico Cosca

Auraria Campus | Auraria Pkwy, Denver, CO 80204

May 17th, 2022
Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Location

Date

SPE Supports the Next Generation of
Female STEM! 

Please contact community outreach team member, Julie Tannehill, for more details!

Description
Girls Exploring Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (GESTEM) is an exciting event that
introduces middle school girls to the wide range of opportunities for potential careers in STEM
fields through hands-on workshops and interactions with engineering professionals.
 SPE will be in attendance and will be presenting a hands-on workshop titled “Fracturing with
Jello”! We need volunteers who are passionate about science to help guide students through the
activity and show them that opportunities exist within the STEM field!

mailto:nicolas.cosca@hpinc.com
mailto:nicolas.cosca@hpinc.com
mailto:kmahrer@comcast.net
mailto:tannehilljulie@gmail.com


ESPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

The Denver Section of the Society of Petroleum Engineers is pleased to
announce our annual golf tournament on Friday August 12th at The

Ridge at Castle Pines North. As in previous years, breakfast, lunch and
dinner will be included. Separate award ceremonies and raffle

drawings will take place immediately following each flight, thereby
eliminating the need to return in the evening to collect prizes.

The proceeds from the tournament benefit the SPE Scholarship Fund
and are distributed to petroleum engineering students in the Rocky

Mountain Region. Our 2021 tournament resulted in a donation of over
$24,000! We constantly strive to exceed the previous years’ donations
and to do so, we will need the continued support of your organization.

The majority of the scholarship money comes from your generous
sponsorship and support. Those companies generously donating
$1,500 or more will receive the ultimate recognition as a Platinum

Sponsor. Likewise, companies donating $1000, $500 or $300 will be
recognized as Gold, Silver, or Bronze sponsors. The sponsoring

companies will be recognized at the tournament and in the SPE
Newsletter.

Register Here.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2022-spe-denver-golf-tournament-tickets-304103711387
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2022-spe-denver-golf-tournament-tickets-304103711387
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